
    

 

    

 

 
                                                                          

                      
                       

          3rd November 2023 
 

 
Dear parents and Carers, 

 

It is with great sadness that it falls upon me to inform you that Miss Twigg will be 

leaving us at the end of the Autumn Term. 

 

Vicky has been with Broomhill Infant School for ten years and, in that time, she has 

helped in the classrooms, overseen Breakfast and After School Club and, has very 

competently overseen our Forest School provision. 

 

She has been offered her dream job, an Early Years Deputy Manager position for a 

Forest School, and simply couldn’t turn it down. This is an exciting opportunity for 

Vicky and we wish her well for the future. 

 

After Christmas, Breakfast Club will be overseen by Mrs Burton and Miss Saghir will 

return from maternity leave to re-join the after-school club team. 

 

Our Forest School Provision will be overseen by Ms Seraphina Ball, who is a fully 

qualified Forest School Practitioner. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Jane Barnes 

Head teacher 
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